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To our students, 
 
We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well. The Covid-19 situation is evolving quickly and 
this may affect your higher education plans. We want to keep you updated on how theRightU is 
continuing our efforts to support you as we respond to the guidelines set out by the governments in 
the United Kingdom, Australia, United States, Canada and Switzerland. 
 
Students and Team Members of TheRightU  
The health and wellbeing of our students is our first priority. At theRightU, we have implemented 
telecommuting to minimise any possible spread of virus to you and the community. We continue to 
provide advice and guidance to students through online communication, which means that there is no 
change in the way we support you. We are known to be highly efficient and effective in keeping in 
touch with our students online, with or without virus! Whether you need mentoring on your education 
and career options, or simply want to have a chat about life overseas, we remain accessible to you. 
 
Institutions are going Virtual 
Governments around the world are stepping up efforts to contain and mitigate the spread of Covid-19, and 
rolling out vaccination plans across their countries. While travel restrictions remain in place, the vast majority 
of our partner institutions have commenced the delivery of teaching and assessment online. This means that 
students are now able to attend classes even whilst they are in Singapore. For those who are on-campus, 
universities have put in place safe distancing and safety measures, and are fully committed to ensuring that the 
wellbeing of those who choose to stay in campus, including the international student communities, are well 
taken care of.  
 
Students starting school in 2021  
We understand the stress you are facing from the possibility of being unable to commence school. We are 
hopeful that the situation will stabilise in the coming months following the roll out of vaccines, and that 
international travel and face-to-face teaching will resume by next year. In the meantime, Universities and 
colleges are monitoring the situation very closely, and most have expressed that they will deliver classes online 
if the situation does not improve.  
 
You may be nervous about whether the situation will improve in time for school. You may be wondering if you 
should take up an offer nor or defer the offer to a later intake. Please reach out to us for a discussion, and we 
will be glad to provide the best advice based on your circumstance. 
 
Finally, we want reassure you that we remain available to answer your queries and concerns. You may 
reach us here: 
 
Phone:  +65 6333 1300 
WhatsApp:  +65 9650 3225 
Email:  hello@therightu.com 
 


